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June 30, 2022 

Delivered by Email & RESS  

Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Sun-Canadian Pipe Line Limited’s (“SCPL”) Sections 90 and 97 Application for 
Leave to Construct 
Ministry of Energy – Letter of Opinion 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No.: EB-2022-0012 

Please find attached the Letter of Opinion issued by the Ministry of Energy dated June 28, 2022 
and filed pursuant to section 4.4.6(4) of the OEB’s Natural Gas Facilities Handbook. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours very truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Colm Boyle 
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